
                              

 

Dear Parents, Family, or Guardians,  

We would like to welcome you to become a part of our “Birthday Book Club” at Barbers Hill Primary.  This is a 
great way for parents, grandparents, and friends to honor a special student by donating a book to the library on 

his or her birthday.  The donation for a birthday book is $15.00. 

We have a special selection of new books in the library from which you or the student may choose.  A 

bookplate with the child’s name and birthday will be permanently placed in the front of the book.  Your child will 

be the first to check out the book from the library and may enjoy it for up to two weeks before returning it to the 

library for other children to check out.  This is a very personal way to say “Happy Birthday” and at the same 
time add wonderful, new books to our library. 

Please contact me in the library at least a week before your child’s birthday to participate in our Birthday Book 
Club.  Also, you may complete the form below and send your payment now.  We will mark the date on our 

calendar and take care of it on your child’s birthday.   

Books may be donated in honor of children with summer birthdays at any time during the school year.  If you 

have any questions, please call me in the library at 281-576-2221 extension 1304 or contact me via email me 

at rbarba@bhisd.net. 

 

        Celebrating reading, 

        Rachel Barba 

        Rachel Barba 
        Barbers Hill Primary School 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please cut on the line and return the bottom portion along with your payment in a sealed envelope marked Library (Attention:  Rachel Barba) 

 

Child’s Name:  __________________________ Homeroom Teacher:  _____________________________ 

 

Birthday:  _____________________   Age Child is Turning:  _____________ 

 

Donated by:  _____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

$15.00 payment  _____ cash  _____ check (made payable to BHP) 

 

For library use ONLY: 

o Selected Book 

o Printed Labels 

o Pictures x 2 

o Thank You Card 
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